
 

Children’s Christmas 
Story Competition 

To help celebrate Christmas, we are 
holding a story competition for all 

children in Year 5 and above. All you 
have to do is write a Christmas story in 

500 words or less. You can set your 
story anywhere or in any time you like 
as long as it has some connection with 
the Christmas story. There are prizes 
for the best stories and we will have 

different age groups so everybody has 
a great chance of winning.  

 
We hope to feature all the stories on 
the Parish website so if you want to 
see your story published and have a 
chance of winning a great prize then 

get writing now. 
 

Simply send your story as a Word or 
PDF document to 

Tol.ssfishermore@gmail.com by 30 
November. Don’t forget to include 
your name, age and your parents’ 

email address with your entry. 

 


